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Greetings from Allyson & Kim 

Hi everyone! Believe it or not, this semester is almost over! As excited you are for the winter 

holiday to begin, don’t forget about the final exams that are right around the corner. Don’t be 

afraid to reach out to your professors or CWLT tutors for extra help, and go to the library if 

you need to be in a quiet zone away from your friends and social media for a little while.    

Also, our office has planned a small event for you before we say goodbye to you for the break, 

so we hope to see you all soon! We wish you all the best for the finals week and a  wonderful 

winter break with you family and friends — leading into another great new year:2016! 

Important Dates 

 Last day of classes—December 9th (Wednesday) 

 Reading Period—December 10th-13th (Thursday-Sunday) 

 Dining Services closes — December 18th  

 All residential facilities closes —December 19th 

      *If you need winter housing, contact Allyson!! She will help you out :)  



[ UPCOMING EVENT: CHRISTMAS COOKIE DROP-IN] 

 

Our office is going to be serving some delicious home-baked CHRISTMAS COOKIES 

AND WARM TEA/COFFEE for you to pick up before the final exam time!  This event 

will be during the reading period— Thursday December 10th, and you can come in-

to our International Programs office (Howarth 215) anytime between 1-4pm. 
Quickly drop by our office for the treats and to say goodbye to Allyson, Roy, Carmen 

and I  before you face the final exams stress and head off for the winter break! 

See you all there! :)  


